January 10, 2022

The Pruitt Foundation 14900 Bogle Dr Ste 204 Chantilly, VA 20151-1757



Dear The Pruitt Foundation,

What a wonderful and thoughtful gift showed up on my desk this morning.

Your gift of \$5,000.00 on January 10, 2022 will do so much good in poverty-stricken Appalachia Virginia. Thank you!

We were able to put your donation right to work as we took our mobile units out into some of the most rural areas of the country. You've provided desperately needed health care to people sick with everything from the flu, heart disease, diabetes, asthma, COVID, and more.

You bring hope to these precious people. You bring comfort. You bring healing. And for some, you even save a life.

I'm so very grateful for you. For your compassion. And for your love for these amazing people.

Thank you, again. May 2022 be a wonderful year for you. You deserve it!

Gratefully,

Dr. Teresa Owens Tyson, DNP, MSN, FNP-BC

Dr. Dun ) Dyon

President and CEO

## **EMPOWERMENT • COLLABORATION • OUTREACH**

P.O. Box 7070 • 5626 Patriot Drive • Wise, VA 24293 • 276-328-8850 • 276-328-8853 • www.thehealthwagon.org

Health Wagon is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. All donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. EIN #04-3739083.

No goods or services were exchanged in return for your kind donation, which may be deductible under IRS tax laws. Thank you for believing in our mission!